Stanton Township Planning Commission

Notice of Meeting Change

Due to the Township Officer Elections and Annual Meeting, Tuesday March 14th, 2023, the Planning Commission of Stanton Township has changed its Regularly Scheduled Monthly meeting to Monday, March 13th, 2023 at 7:00 PM.  The location of the meeting will be the Stanton Town Hall 31186 40th Avenue Way, Cannon Falls, MN. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Cheryle A. Peters

Clerk, Stanton Township 

